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Project Nourish 

The Dry Ration Collection Drive 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Warm New Year greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

Building on the resounding success of our previous initiative before Diwali, where your incredible 

contributions made a significant impact on the lives of the underprivileged, we are thrilled to announce our 

2nd round of contributions towards Karma Outreach Program – Project Nourish: The Dry Ration 

Collection Drive. 

In collaboration with the Robinhood Army, a non-profit organization, this drive is set to run from the 15th 

– 23rd of January 2024. Just as the Diwali drive aimed to brighten lives, Project Nourish is our 

commitment to continue our support, ensuring they have essential dry ration items to keep them warm 

during this winter season. 

How You Can Contribute: We warmly invite our students and their parents to take part in this compassionate 

endeavour once again by contributing dry ration items. Every contribution, no matter how small, holds the 

potential to make a significant impact on the lives of those in need. 

Collection Points: For the convenience of the students, dedicated collection points with boxes labelled 

PROJECT NOURISH will be set up on each floor within the school premises where they can deposit their 

donations. 

Items Needed: We kindly request non-perishable items in sealed packets, ranging from as small as ½ kg to 

as large as 5 kg. Consider contributing any of the following: 
 

 Rice  Wheat Flour  Dalia  Tea & Sugar 

 Pulses  Sugar  Sooji  Milk powder 

 

Date for Handover: The culmination of this drive will be the handover of collected items to the Robinhood 

Army on Wednesday, 24th January 2024. 

As we step into the New Year, let's come together as a compassionate community and kick off the year by 

making a positive difference in the lives of those in need. Your acts of kindness and generosity will bring 

comfort and support to the less privileged, setting the tone for a year filled with goodwill and compassion. 

We warmly encourage your enthusiastic participation in making this initiative an overwhelming success. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and your big-heartedness, always. 

Warm regards, 
 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


